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March 2020 
 
Dear all 
 
RE: Sixth Form Applications – September 2020 
 

Following the decision to close schools and not go ahead with this summer’s exams, the 
government is working with exam boards to devise a strategy for awarding grades this summer. 
I know how keen you are to get answers on this but in the meantime I wanted to share with you 
what the Skegness Academy is currently doing to support you with your transition to Sixth Form 
study.   
 
As you have already provisionally chosen your options for Year 12, the Sixth Form Team are 
currently putting together packs of bridging activities and transition work that you can be working 
on independently during this time away from school.  The tasks are set to introduce to you to the 
subjects you have chosen and allow you complete some wider reading around the subject so that 
when you start in September you already have an understanding of the subject.  
 
As soon as the packs have been put together they will be uploaded to the Skegness Academy 
website within the Sixth Form area but we will send out a link when they are ready to be accessed, 
which is likely to be after Easter. You will be required to complete the work set for the options you 
have chosen prior to starting in the Sixth Form in September.  
 
Further information will come out soon but I wanted to keep you updated with what is going on 
behind the scenes to ensure that your education is not disadvantaged by the current situation.  
 
If I can be of any further assistance or if you require any additional information or want to check 
or change any of your Year 12 Options, please do let me know. I can be contacted by email 
loldfield@skegnessacademy.org and I hope to be able to reply within 2 days.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Oldfield 
Senior Assistant Principal  
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